WILTON PUBLIC WORKS
DEPARTMENT

(203) 563-0152

TO:

FROM:

CC:
DATE:

RE:

TOWN HALL ANNEX
238 Danbury Road
Wilton, Connecticut 06897

MEMORANDUM

Daphne White, Assistant Town Planner

Frank Smeriglio, PE, - Assistant Director of Public Works/Town Engineer ;;(
Michael Wrinn - Director of Planning & Land Use Management

December 10, 2021

77 Danbury Road - ASML US - SP #486

Based on the review of the above-mentioned application at this time, the Department of

Public Works has no objections with this project continuing with the approval process with the
following conditions. Please note, the review was based on Howland Plans 11-17-21 and HR
Design Plans dated 11-17-21.

General Items

. Prior to the issuance of a Certificate of Occupancy, a certified as-built drawing and

certified letter signed by a Professional Engineer indicating that all work was completed
in accordance with the design plans shall be submitted to the Town of Wilton.

Sanitary Sewer Related items

All potential interior drains under the cafeteria in the loading dock area shall tie into an
oil separator and then tie into the sanitary system. Design plans shali be reviewed as
part of the Building Permit application.

The project may be subject to a potential Sewer Capital Assessment as required by the
WPCA,

Any potential renovations to existing cafeteria sinks and grease traps shall be subject to
WPCA review. Design plans shall be reviewed as part of the Building Permit application.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.
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